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Week of September 25th, 2006

SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

Meeting - October 4th - 9:00 a.m. - Cringan Hall 

Application information for the CMSF, Canada Millennium Scholarship and the TD/Canada Trust Scholarship will be given at this time.

Chinese Canadian Youth Achievement Awards

Criteria - demonstrated outstanding achievement in the following areas:

Performance Arts, Visual Arts, Athletics and Leadership and Community Service

Deadline:  Oct  2ND, 2006

See Ms Pape for more details.
UNIVERSITY INFORMATION

U. S. University Fair will be on Friday, September 29 from 12:00-5:00  and Saturday, September 30 from 11:00-5:00 at the CBC building (across from the Convention Centre).  This Fair is open to all students.  For a list of participating US schools see the bulletin board in the Guidance Office.

The Ivy League and Stanford University are meeting with interested students and parents on Wednesday, September 27 at 7:30 at North York Memorial Hall (5110 Yonge Street).  See Guidance US bulletin board for details.

Are you interested in attending a University or College in Atlantic Canada? If yes, attend an information session at Lawrence Park CI at (Avenue Road and Lawrence) on Thurs., Sept. 28, 2006 from 3-4 p.m. More information plus additional times and locations are available on the University Bulletin Board outside Guidance.

New York University - previously scheduled for September 27 has been cancelled and will reschedule at a later time.

University and College Visits to Earl Haig SS this fall are posted on the Universities Bulletin Board. Check it out!


UPCOMING UNIVERSITY VISITS

Wednesday, September 27 - 9:00 a.m.

Ryerson University - Cringan Hall

Tuesday, October 3rd - 1:30 p.m.

Carleton University – Cringan  Hall

Tuesday, October 3rd - 3:45 p.m.

U.S. Universities Information Meeting - Room 117
Wednesday, October 4th - 9:00 a.m.
 
Scholarship Meeting - Cringan Hall

Wednesday, October 4th  Time TBA

Queen's University - Cringan Hall

Wednesday, October 11th - 9:00 a.m.

University of Ontario IT - Room 133

NUIT BLANCHE

If you have signed up for an all night position and did not attend training or did not receive a confirmation letter, you must attend a meeting on Monday, September 25th after school in O"Grady Hall.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

Check the External Affairs Board for an opportunity to earn up to 20 hours.

PUBLIC HEALTH INFORMATION

MINI-MED SCHOOL at U of T - This is a public health education program aiming to educate and entertain.  It will run Thursday evenings from September 28th to November 2nd.  U of T recommends this for students as a way of checking out the world of medicine before making any career-minded decisions.  For further information about fees, lecture topics, etc. go to www.mini-med.utoronto.ca









